NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION GCOMMISSION

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO
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120 East Chaco
April 10, 1957

Pacific Northwest Pipeline Corporation
4054 West Broadway
Firaington, New Mexico

Att: Mr. T. A. m
Assistant Division Manager

Re; Pacific Northwest #56-33 SJU 29-6
SW Section 33-29N-6W

Dear Mr. Dugans

We received your letter of April 4, 1957 stating that it is no

longer your intention to dually complete the above well; there-
fore your authority as previously granted is hereby cancelled.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA tka

cc: Mr. A. L. Porter
OCC, Santa Fe, N.M,
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